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3 May 2022 

 
HELENSBURGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

KINDERGARTEN 2023 SCHOOL TOURS 
 
Helensburgh Public School will be conducting school tours for pre-
schoolers who will be commencing Kindergarten in 2023, and their 
parents. You will have an opportunity to meet our teachers, visit our 
classrooms, library and school grounds. 
 
From 9.05 am you may make your way to the School Hall, near the 
Fletcher Street main entrance and scan the school visitor QR code.  You 
will be met there at 9.15 am to tour the school. 
 
The tour dates are: - 
 
  Friday, 20 May 2022  9:15am – 9:45am 
  Friday, 27 May 2022  9:15am – 9:45am 
 
Application to enrol is available on our website: 
https://helensburg-p.schools.nsw.gov.au under the Enrolment tab or you 
may complete a paper Application to Enrol available from the school 
office. It would be appreciated if all applications are completed and 
returned to us by the end of this term – 1 July 2022. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and welcoming everyone to our school 
during these tours. Please email (helensburg-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) 
or phone the school to confirm your attendance and your preferred day. 
 
If you have any enquiries please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office on 4294 1332. 
 
Regards 
 
Ewen Neild 
Principal 
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